
From: Mary Hodgman [mailto:nembula2002@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2017 4:28 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Say No to Northern Pass 
 
Mary Hodgman 
3146 State Route 114 
Bradford, NH 03221 
 
November 8, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Along with the vast majority of New Hampshire residents, I ask that you not allow the Northern Pass 
project to proceed.  Not only does it negatively effect our tourism commerce, it will cost us money in 
taxes we will never see a return on.  We should not be asked to pay for another states energy costs.  
This also opens the door for corporations to use the emminent domain laws for corporate profit which is 
definately not what they were created to do.  Further, the rise in alternative energy sources is strong 
enough to totally eclipse the usefulness of this project before it is hardly completed.  Please don't saddle 
us with outdated technology when the world so badly needs us to take bold steps forward in renewable 
energy.  I thank you in advance for your time and consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Hodgman 
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